
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

June 21, 2021 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by president Bert Benjaminson, WBØN.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 24 members in attendance, with an additional 10 members via Zoom. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for June is attached. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 This was our first meeting at Pub42 since February 2020. It was great to get back in place 

again. Thanks to Tom, ABØJ, and Bert, WBØN for keeping in touch with the restaurant 

management and facilitating our return. We will have meetings in July & August this year. 

 DX Grants Manager Mike, WØVTT:  

o 3YØJ is up in the air at this point. Stay tuned.  

o The only other funding request we have received is for an IOTA expedition to 

Kiska Island in Alaska. 

 Dakota Division Director Bill, ACØW:  

o Life members received an email from the ARRL asking them to verify contact 

information. Some thought this was a “phishing” scam but the ARRL did send it. 

o There was an issue with some membership renewals over winter. If you renewed 

last winter check your member status on the ARRL website. 

o Several retirements and new appointments were made to HQ staff. 

o Next board meeting is scheduled for July. 

 Dakota Division SM Bill, AEØEE: 

o Field Day is June 26/27. Special rules for home stations again this year. 

 

DRAWING: 



$115 was collected for the drawing and three winners received $20 each: KØHB, KØBBC,  and 

KFØQR. The balance of $55 went to the club treasury. 

PROGRAM: 

 

Paul, N6PSE, from the 3YØJ Bouvet DXpedition joined us and talked about the efforts to keep the 

project on track. It is possible the MV Braveheart will be able to make the trip after all. Stay 

tuned. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 



 


